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KFB's Foundation for Agriculture 
Each year, the Kansas Farm Bureau (KFB) Foundation for Agriculture awards
scholarships to college students studying in fields that benefit agriculture and rural
Kansas. Thirty-six recipients have received $21,500 in scholarships for the 2017-18
school year. 
Over the past decade, the foundation has awarded more than $275,000 in scholarships.

“Developing leaders for tomorrow requires an investment in today’s youth,” says KFB
Foundations Director Harry A. Watts.

Among those receiving awards is Kansas State University student Leah Scholz from
Atchison County.


